
 

  

North Carolina Department of Administration Advisory 
 

 

Release Date:    Dec. 7, 2021 
Contact:             Communications@doa.nc.gov 
 

 

 

 

National Pearl Harbor Remembrance Day 

December 7, 2021 
  
 

 

  

TO:  Cabinet Secretaries; Council of State Members; Office of the UNC President; Administrative Office of 
the Courts; Office of Administrative Hearings; General Assembly; North Carolina Community College 
System; Governor’s Mansion; Governor’s Office 
  

FROM: Secretary Pamela B. Cashwell 
  

As we pause to remember the life of former US Senator Bob Dole, today we also honor the more than 2,000 
service members and civilians who died during the attack on Pearl Harbor in 1941. December 7 is National Pearl 
Harbor Remembrance Day marking 80 years since the attack on Pearl Harbor, Hawaii. 

Statement from Governor Roy Cooper: 
"On the 80th anniversary of the attack on Pearl Harbor, we take time to recognize the brave Americans who lost 
their lives and the service members who fought to protect our freedom and safety here and abroad." 

Join us   
Individuals, businesses, schools, municipalities, counties and other government subdivisions are also encouraged 
to fly flags at half-staff. 
  

Background 
North Carolina flag announcements are issued in accordance to regulations outlined in the US Flag Code. 
Click for the NC State Government Flag Guide.  
Sign up for the North Carolina Flag Alert list. 
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https://uscode.house.gov/view.xhtml?req=granuleid%3AUSC-prelim-title4-chapter1&saved=%7CZ3JhbnVsZWlkOlVTQy1wcmVsaW0tdGl0bGU0LXNlY3Rpb242%7C%7C%7C0%7Cfalse%7Cprelim&edition=prelim
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